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UPDATE 7.19.18: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department has removed the 
prescription collection box and is no longer accepting daily disposals.  
 

Periodically, our staff will host Drug Take-Back events to accept any unused, 
unwanted, or expired prescription medication. Details for these events are 
posted on our website, www.flpd.org/news, prior to the event.  
 

ORIGINAL 10.31.11: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is proud to 
announce that everyday is now a prescription pill take-back day in the City of 
Fort Lauderdale.  The Fort Lauderdale Police Department has installed a secure 
collection box for unused, unwanted, or expired prescription medication in the 
lobby of the Police Department. 
 

This service is available to all residents and visitors in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  Anyone can bring their unwanted prescription medicines to the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department and drop them off in the secure collection box. 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department lobby is open to the public seven (7) 
days a week from 7:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M.  
 

With over fifty (50) confirmed deaths in 2010 from prescription pill abuse, in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale, this pill box initiative is aimed at reducing the amount of 
prescription medicines finding their way from medicine cabinets onto the streets. 
 

Anyone with questions regarding the pill box can contact the Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department at 954-828-5700. 

http://www.flpd.org/news
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